

Monday 18th July 2022

Dear Parents, and Carers

Hot Weather Arrangements

The extreme weather looks like it is going to be at it's hottest tomorrow afternoon. Students and staff have coped well with this today and we appreciate their positive attitudes.

Tomorrow, we would like to offer students the opportunity to wear a combination of normal uniform or school PE kit, this will allow those students that want to wear shorts the opportunity to do so. However, please do not allow your students to arrive in non-uniform garments.

We will continue to monitor the forecast as the week progresses, although it looks like cooling down as the week progresses.

Yours sincerely

Chris Robertson Headteacher

Headteacher: Mr C. Robertson

